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I have been following the reapportionment map proposals and am very concerned about maps that
join Eagle River (district 2) with parts of the Anchorage Hillside (district 6). because of the
population density of Eagle River and the low density of the Hillside, those from district 6 being
placed in district 2 would lose any political voice they now have. Additionally, the Anchorage
Hillside is a coherent community with common interests and values. Splitting the hillside into
different districts does not make sense and must not be done. Of the maps presented, I support
Anchorage Action V2. I am adamantly against the Robert Hockema V2 and the Anchorage for Fair
Redistricting maps. Both of those maps will result in beefing up Eagle River's political influence
and decrease South Anchorge's political voice.


